No. EDN-H (8)14/84-2012(Principal conference)
Directorate of Higher Education(H.P.)

Email: dir.edu @rediffmail.com, college_branch@rediffmail.com
Phone No. 0177-2653120,2653575,Ext. 221 Fax: 0177-2812882

Dated: Shimla -1 the September, 2013

To
1 Prof. Suresh Kumar, Dean of Studies, HPU, Shimla-3.
') Dr. P.K. Ahluwalia, Dean, Planning & Teachers' Matters
and Director (IQAC) H.P.U. Shimla-5.
3. The Registrar, H.P.U. Shimla-5.

Subject: Meeting reg. implementation of RUSA in the State and
Principal Conference on 09-10-2013 at 10 AM at GC.
Bilaspur under the chairmanship of Pr, Secy.(Hr.Education)
to the Govt. of H.P.

Sir,
Please refer to this office letter of even number dated 19-09-2013
on the subject cited above (Copy enclosed).

In this connection, you are requested to attend this meeting on the
scheduled date, time and venue so that all issues pertaining to RUSA could be discussed properly
and queries which will be raised by the different Principals regarding implementation of RUSA
in Colleges/Framing of State Level Plans could also be discussed successfully, because various
aspects of RUSA are closely concerned with H.P.U.

A positive response is solicited from you in this regard.

Yours faithfully,

Add + Director of %1gher Education

Himachal Pradesh.
Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the Sept., 2013
Copy to:-
1. The Principal Secretary (Hr. Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2.
2 The Vice Chancellor, H.P.U. Summerhill, Shimla-5 with the request to allow the
- above officers to attend the aforementioned meeting on the schedtléd date, time and

venue please in thé interest of successful implementation of RUSA based Semester
System in the State. -

= AT . Director,og Higher Edusation

2 Himachal Pradesh




